
 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Botterman and Members of the ICANN Board, 

 

As you are probably aware, new gTLD applicant Nameshop remains in  discussion with ICANN 

regarding the delegation of the TLD .internet. The most recent letter from ICANN org, sent on 

26 November 2019, recommended that Nameshop draft a communication laying out the issues 

and requesting a meeting with the ICANN Board. 

 

We have that letter prepared but given the fact that ICANN 67 is being conducted as a remote 

participation meeting and understanding that the Board is dealing with a number of concurrent 

issues at the present time, we will send the letter after the meeting and plan for a face-to-face 

meeting at the next opportunity. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sivasubramanian Muthusamy 

Proprietor 

 

 

Erode, Tamilnadu, India  

March 11, 2020. 
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